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Ref: IAIUYDIR/2020/005 18 March  2020 
  
 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 
 
Subject: Postponement of the 28th meeting of the IAI Conference of the Parties, the 
49th and 50th meetings of the Executive Council and the 4th Joint meeting of the 
SAC/SPAC 
 
 
Dear Madam, Sir, 
 
Due to the ongoing situation following the outbreak of the novel coronavirus (Covid-19), the 
Focal Point of Paraguay and the IAI Directorate have decided that the 28th meeting of the 
IAI Conference of the Parties (CoP-28), the 49th and 50th meetings of the Executive Council 
and the 4th Joint meeting of the SAC/SPAC be postponed to a later date. 
 
Information regarding the above meetings will be communicated with due urgency once it 
becomes possible to identify new dates. 
 
The IAI Directorate will continue to post official and information CoP-28 documents on the 
IAI website as they become available (please see: http://www.iai.int/en/post/detail/CoP-28). 
 
The IAI Directorate is grateful for the support of Paraguay in the re-scheduling of CoP-28.  
 
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 
Dr. Marcos Regis da Silva 
Executive Director 

http://www.iai.int/en/post/detail/CoP-28

